
Fall 2019 Challenge
The  Fall  2019  challenge  was  chosen  by  the
Membership to be a toy making project just in
time for Christmas. Some of the Members donated
their projects to Christmas Charities. Photos
of the projects can be seen below.
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https://viwg.com/guild-gallery/fall-2019-challenge/


 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


